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ERRATUM/REVISION:  This erratum corrects the amount of material proposed to be dredged and 

clarifies the status of completed coordination with the Dredged Material Management Program (DMMP) 

on a U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (Corps)/Washington Department of Ecology (Ecology) Joint Public 

Notice dated February 23, 2021.   

 

The corrected information is as follows: 

 

The project proposes to continue maintenance dredging within the 0.02 acre area with up to 200 cy per 

year for a total of 2,000 cy dredged over a 10-year period.  Material would be disposed in adjacent 

uplands.   

 

The proposed dredged material has been evaluated according to the procedures specified by DMMP, a 

multi-agency program for the evaluation of dredged material.  The DMMP evaluations may include both 

chemical and biological testing of sediments.  For this project, the DMMP agencies determined that the 

material is of low concern for contamination.  A 2018 DMMP decision document is available at the U.S. 

Army Corps of Engineers, Seattle District, Dredged Material Management Office. 

  

All other information shown on Public Notice NWS-2020-721 remains unchanged. 

 


